
 
  

 

Address: 231, Fuk Wing Street, Sham Shui Po, Kowloon 

Tel.: 2728 7627 

e-mail: fwsgps@edb.gov.hk 

 

[Teacher-in-charge: Ms. CHONG Man Chi 

辦學宗旨：本校致力推行普及教育，為學生提供舒適及愉快之學習環境，使學生透過優質的全人教育，在德、智、體、群、美五育上有均衡的發展。 

 

2023/24 甲類通告第 E024 號 

28th November, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

“Library Cards for All School Children” Scheme 

 

In response to the “Library Cards for All School Children” Scheme jointly held by the Hong Kong Public 

Libraries and the Education Bureau, which encourage students to take advantage of the services and facilities of 

the Hong Kong Public Libraries, the school encourages students to register as public library card holders in order 

to enjoy related services. 

 

Parents could accompany students to any branch of Hong Kong Public Libraries to complete the application 

procedures directly, bringing with the proof the residential address, (for example, the water/electricity/gas/ 

telephone bills) and the identity documents (Please refer to the "Instructions for Applying for a Library Card" on 

the back page of the application form for more details.). Applicants can collect the library card or the library card 

number applicable to the smart identity card immediately on the day of application.  

 

# If students would like to apply for a Hong Kong Public Libraries Library card, they can ask for an 

application form from their class teacher for the application purposes. 

 

 

 

 

 

  Ms. CHENG Yuk Ching 

Headmistress 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

2023/24 甲類通告第 E024 號 

REPLY SLIP 

Dear Ms. CHENG, 

 

“Library Cards for All School Children” Scheme 

 

 

 I have read through Type-A Notice, No. E024 and understand the corresponding content.  

 

 

Class:        Name:                  (    ) Parent Signature:  _______________________ 

 Parent Name: ____________________________ 

 

 

Date: _____ , November, 2023 

 

 

 

 
DISCLAIMER: The English version is a translation of the original in Chinese for information purposes only. In case of any discrepancy, the Chinese 

original is reserved as official interpretation of the school (applied to all e-notices / parent notifications in English). 


